
 
 

 
 
9th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents 

Help your child get ready for Year 6 SATs 
 

As you know your child will be taking some very important tests in May this year. 
 
We are having a parent’s meeting at 3.10pm – 3.30pm on Tuesday 16th April 2024 
in the main hall to tell you how you can support and help your child to succeed. 

 
It is important that you try and attend this important meeting. Please fill in the reply 
slip below and return it to school tomorrow indicating if you be in attendance. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs K A Swales 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

 
Meeting to help your child get ready for Year 6 SATs 

 
Tuesday 16th April 2024 at 3.10pm  

 
I / we will be attending the meeting                                

I / we will not be attending the meeting                          

    

Child’s name………………………………………                    Class……………..  
 
Signed……………………………………………..  Parent/carer         Date……………… 
 
 
 


